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Dear Managing Director OTHER (.
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RE: FAIRFAX WHARF RE-DEVELOPMENT D

Please find attached copy of letter from CSG International to myself dated 3 May
2021, the contents of which are self-explanatory.

It is the intention of the National Government to develop this prime land and
monetise its value in the interests of our country, as soon as possible.

I suggest that Kumul Consolidated Holdings enter into discussions with CSG in
relation to the proposal by CSG.

Yours sincerely

Hon. William Duma, LLB, LLM,
Minister for State Enterprises

Encl
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